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Callan Park is historic and beautiful, it should not be "developed" as such to infringe on it's 
natural and man-made historical buildings. We need as much green space as we can keep for the 
environment in all its aspects. This has been proven time and time again. Greed it the only 
reason destroying such parklands occurs. 


